
ATTN: LASHTA HAIDARI 
In reference to the revised proposal for demolition and building works for 181 Allambie Road .

Please refer to my email of 5/7/2020 objecting to the original proposal . This new proposal 
does not address in any way the concerns that I expressed in that email.

The health and well being of vulnerable people should take priority over this project .

Please refer to the relevant Royal Commissions, and Health Departments .

Yours Faithfully ,

Terrence Flower
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